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School Newsletter – 5th DECEMBER 2018 Term 4 Week 8 

Volunteers Morning Tea 
Our school is made up of many parts, all of which work together to 
make Rose Bay Public School so special.  Our volunteers are one 
such part or component.  They contribute their time and energy for 
the simple pleasure of a making a difference to a child or children. 

We wish to acknowledge all of our volunteers , P&C volunteers, excursion helpers, SRE & 
Ethics teachers, class parents, those who have donated their time and services in making 
costumes, catering or photography, and all of the many other volunteers who happily 
work behind the scenes to help make a difference - with a special morning tea on 
Thursday 13 th December from 8.50am in the school hall. 

Please see the following flyer for full details and RSVP contacts.  I look forward to 
celebrating with you your many successes from throughout the year. 

Fees

Thank you to all of our families for their patience and 
support during our transition to term invoicing this 
year.  We appreciate your prompt payment as this 
assists the school in managing finances to best meet 
student need. 

If you have not yet had the chance to pay any outstanding invoices, you can still do 
so.  Payments can be made at the office up until 3pm Wednesday 19 December or 
alternatively be made at anytime (24/7) via our online payment portal located under the 
<payments tab on the school website>. 

 Any outstanding amounts will be carried over to your 2019 invoice. 

Kindergarten 2019

I know that many of our new families are already reading the 
newsletter to ensure that they become familiar with school 
routines.  I wish to extend a very warm welcome to the 110 new 
kindergarten children joining us in 2019.  We look forward to 
formally welcoming you at the start of the new year.
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Diary Dates 

December 

Friday 7 
PSSA and School Sport Concludes 

Tuesday 11 
Year 6 Fun Day 

Wednesday 12 
Sport/Chess Assembly 

Thursday 13 
Thank You Morning Tea 

Thursday 13      
Year 6 Graduation 

Monday 17 
K-2 Movie Day

Tuesday 18 
3-6 Movie Day

Wednesday 19     
Last day for students 

2019 

January 

Wednesday 30 
2019 School Year Commences for 
Years 1-6 only 

February 

Monday 4th 

First Day of Kindergarten 
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Adieu to Madame Ovadia

The success of the French program at Rose Bay Public School can be attributed in large part to the 
enthusiasm, dedication, commitment and passion of Madame Ovadia.  Sadly for us Madame Ovadia 
will be retiring at the end of 2018 after teaching French to many of your children over the years. I know 
you will join with me in wishing her all the best for whatever interests she may choose to pursue during 
the next phase of her life.  I know that many children will miss the wonderful French breakfasts and 
French plays amongst many other things. 

 Merci et bonne chance Madame Ovadia!  (Thank you and good luck Madame Ovadia!) 

The Salvation Army Giving Tree 
Our Salvation Army Giving Tree will be displayed in the office area in the next few weeks. We 
are asking for donations of new gifts for the Salvation Army’s Christmas Appeal. This year there 
will be a focus on presents for teenagers e.g. music vouchers, toiletries, costume jewellery, 
sport equipment, caps etc. However, all gifts for all ages will be greatly appreciated. Please 
wrap the presents in clear wrapping and attach a note labelling what age and gender the 

present is suitable for. Bring presents to the office and place under the tree by Monday 17th December. 
Thank you for giving to those in need.

Rose Bay PS Hebrew Film Makers 

Once again the Years 5 & 6 Hebrew classes have excelled in film making and received an award in the 
Modern Language Teachers Association of NSW Linguafest. This year they received "Best Concept" award. 

Well done and congratulations to the students. 

Judith Rubinstein Hebrew teacher 

P&C News 
The P & C are busy organising the functions for 2019. 

If you would like to get involved, or help out with any of the events, or if you have any ideas for fundraising, please 
email rosebaypc@gmail.com 

If any parents have a business that the P & C can support and use for our functions, please let us know. 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH ALL THE P & C NEWS - “like” us on Facebook: 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter 

We wish everyone a happy and safe holiday season, and we look forward to a great 2019 together at RBPS! 

P.S. the next P & C meeting is on Tuesday 12th February at 7.00pm. 



 

 

 
To ALL our volunteers 

2018 Thank You 
Morning Tea 
Thursday 13th December 

The staff of Rose Bay Public School 
Invite you, so we can say, 
Thank you for helping out  

In many a way. 
 

      As 2018 draws to an end, 

    Our appreciation for your support  
        We would like to send. 

 
          Everyone welcome! 

Please join us on 
Thursday 13th 
December 

8 .50 – 9.20am 
Inside the school hall.  

All students will be 
supervised in the 

Playground from 8:50am 

  Please RSVP 
 By Monday 10th 

December  
To school office 

RSVP:  
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

9371 4884 
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KINDERGARTEN STEM
SCIENCE

TECHNOLOGY

Paper-making & nature art 

Coding with robots



KINDERGARTEN STEM
ENGINEERING

MATHS

Catapults & floating ball machines

Helicopters & inventions



 

 

 



Year 5 STEAM Project 
- ArtBot Insects -

Scan this code below to watch 
the ArtBots move. 

Science 

Technology 

Thoughtful 
Risk Taking 

STEAM – Science, Technology, Engineering, 
Art and Mathematics. As Technology 

advances more artists are using it in the art 
making process. Year 5 made their own 
machines to create the art for them.   

Use your phone camera to scan 
the code. It should redirect you 

to the internet. Or you can 
download a QR code scanner app. 



Engineering 

Experiential learning 

Amy – “There were lots of ups and downs but we did get there in the end. We all 
worked well together and all had really good ideas. When making our ArtBot, my group 

wanted to base it on a yellow lady bug. At the end it didn’t really look like a lady 
bug so we said that we invented it ourselves. After we made our ArtBot, we had to 
create our artwork. We used paint as our medium. At the end we all decided to use 
gold and silver, we thought these colours would look really nice together. Every now 
and again our ArtBot wouldn’t move, we figured out that it was because we used too 

much paint and the ArtBot would get stuck. So from then on, my group used less 
paint. When we used our ArtBot with the perfect amount of paint it would slide which 

made it easy to move. At the end of our lesson my group finished and I think our 
artworks turned out great. I enjoyed this STEAM lesson and hope to do another lesson 

like this one in the future.” 

Problem solving 



The challenge was about the 
whole process, from the 

design of the object to the 
image it created. 

Jaycen - 
“We could 
be creative 
and free to 
design an 
Artbot of 

our choice.” 

Art 

Collaboration 



 

Tain - “We 
applied our 
skills across 
more than 

one learning 
area, and we 

had the 
chance to 

think oustide 
the box!” 

ArtBot Marking 
Criteria 

 
ArtBot Design  /10 
Artwork         /10 
Teamwork       /10 

 
Overall Mark   /30 

 

Creative process 

Mathematics 



   

It was a great experience because I got 

to listen to inspirational speakers talk 

about an important topic. Jessica 6C 

It was a very good day. So many 

schools came and supported the cause. 

Reece 6C 

It was interesting to hear about the Petty 

Officer’s story and what influenced him to 

become an ambassador for White Ribbon 

Day. Eddie 6E 

Today it really showed me what we 

can do to stop violence against women 

because everyone deserves to be treated 

with respect. Dean 5/6M 

Each local school did an artwork that 

represented White Ribbon Day. There 

were choirs, dancers and the band.   

Ben 6E 

It was really interesting and there were 

a few motivational speakers that 

discouraged violence against women. 

Angelique 6H 

I knew it mattered and that it was a 

big issue but until I went to the 

breakfast I never realised how it 

affected families and people all over the 

world. Sophie 5/6M 

Respectful Relationships Breakfast 

The School Leaders attended the Respectful 

Relationship Breakfast at Woollahra Council on the 

27th November, 2018. The Schools in the area 

acknowledged White Ribbon Day and the importance 

of respecting women. 

Photo designed and created by Year 

5 and 6 students. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 21st 

November, 50 chess 

players took part in Rose 

Bay Chess Championships. 

8 rounds of chess were 

played on the day. 

Chess Championship 2018 



 

 

 

 

 

Results 

1st - Alon 3/4S 

2nd- Ben 6E 

3rd- Tain 5G 

Best Junior- Costa 1Z 

Best Girl- Hannah 3/4S 



Obstacle 
Ob

Fortune TellerFortune Teller

Rock 


Pool PartyRoc
Pool Party

Chocolate 
Fountain
Chocolate 
Fountain

Dress UpDress Up

Cupcake decorating

Relay Racess  Mystery 
Machine County Fair

County Fair

Sponge Splat
YEAR 6 
FUN DAY 

Tuesday, 11th December 
1 pm - 2.30 pm 

STALLS WILL COST BETWEEN 50 cents to $3.00 

If you have any concerns with your child participating in any 
activity, please inform your child’s teacher. 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE OPEN AS USUAL. 

Students must wear a hat and sunscreen!

PIZZA PRE-ORDERED ONLY

o $3.00 

Hair Spray

Cupcake decorating

STALLS W

Mini Arcade

WILL COST BETWEEN 50 cents too

Ice- Cream

PIZZA PRE-ORDER

Lolly Pong

ONLY

Hai

RED O

Spin to Win

Y

Fairy FlossFloss

Disco







ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an 

endorsement or recommendation by Rose Bay Public School.  


	2018 Term 4 Week 8 (1)
	Thankyou morning tea - invitation
	Kindergarten STEM
	stem 2 final final
	Year 5 Steam Day Newsletter Item (1)
	White Ribbon
	Chess
	Yr 6 Fun Day newsletter item v2
	2018-T4-Pg1-newsletter-v1
	2018-T4-Pg2-newsletter-v1
	ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS



